
 

 

 
 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE AS OF MARCH 31, 2020 
 

THE CHURCH HAS LEFT THE BUILDING!  Thank you to everyone that either came out for our first DRIVE 
IN CHURCH service this past Sunday or joined our livestream on Facebook.  For the continued health 
and safety of our congregation, we will be using these formats until further notice.  In addition to 
Sunday morning at 11:00am, we will have PARKING LOT PRAYER AND PRAISE on Wednesdays at 
6:00pm.  We invite you to stop by and spend some time in prayer and lift up your voice in praise along 
with our Praise Team.  We are excited to have this avenue to worship together but we must ask that 
you remain in or at your car with your own family.  As much as we love to fellowship and interact with 
each other, we must stay within the current state guidelines so that we can continue to come together 
for worship.  We also ask that you remain outside of the building unless you are using the restroom or 
helping with set up.  All other group gatherings on campus are suspended until further notice.  We will 
provide updates as new information becomes available so check back often. 

 

BE FAITHFUL IN YOUR GIVING!  Though we will likely face some unique challenges and changes in our 
activities for the foreseeable future, our normal ministry responsibilities continue.  Besides our Drive 
In services, there are 3 other ways to give: 

 On our website:  Online Giving is convenient, safe and secure   
 By mail: Grace Chapel Baptist, 475 S. Shiloh Road, York SC  29745 
 Drop it by the church: Office hours 9am–1pm M-F 

 

DO YOUR PART, STAY APART!  In this ever evolving situation, please do your part to keep yourself and 
others safe.  Continue to stay connected with your family, neighbors, Sunday School class and others 
in the church, especially those who are elderly or have young children, and communicate any needs to 
the staff or deacons.  Please pray for our church leaders and the leadership of our state and country as 
important decisions continue to be made every day.  We are all in this together! 


